
N A T I O N A L  R E I N I N G  H O R S E  Y O U T H  A S S O C I A T I O N

Meet Your New President

"The NRHyA 

is more than just 

an organization

for me; it is my

family away 

from home."

N R H y A  P R E S I D E N T C L A I R E  D I T T R I C H

GREETINGS EVERYONE, I HOPE YOU ALL HAD A WONDERFUL CHRISTMAS AND

New Years! My name is Claire Dittrich and I am from Tilden, Nebraska
where I am completing my final year of high school. I have been an
officer for the past three years and now am honored to be elected
president of such a fine youth organization. The NRHyA is more than
just an organization for me; it is my family away from home. It was a
great time at the 2015 Futurity and I hope you all will be able to join
us next year in Oklahoma City.

As your new president, I plan on working hard to represent you to
the best of my abilities. Hopefully I will be able to give as much back
to the NRHyA as it has given me. I plan to work hard for you, the or-
ganization, and be faithful to my team. I am here as a sounding board
for anyone with questions or concerns about the NRHyA! Feel free to
email me at claire.charise@gmail.com.

I am excited to work with Kenleigh and Morgan again and get to
know Ally and Taylor better. Our 2016 officer team is diverse re-
gionally; we all come from different states—east, west, south, and
north. This will provide balance and allow us to spread our message
far and wide.

Most importantly, I would like to thank our past President, Shaelyn
Vering, for all of the hard work she put into our youth organization.
She has provided wonderful leadership to our youth.

Finally, I would also like to thank everyone who has contributed to
our youth organization. You have helped us develop into who we are
today! I am excited for this coming year and cannot wait to share the
time with all of you!

Claire Dittrich

Claire Dittrich


